
Amiens, 28th July, 2017 
 

Dear Editor, 

We state that the study “Impact of homogeneous pathologic response to preoperative 

chemotherapy in patients with multiple colorectal liver metastases.” has been declared to 

the Commission Nationale de l’information et des libertés (CNIL) and has received the 

authorization number DRCI T135.  

 

Prof JM Regimbeau 

 

	
	


